
North Central JPC – Public Domain Halloween Update 
 
 

The Public Domain Enforcement officers have attended a number of meetings with the 
Halloween group which included officers from Waste Management/Enforcement, Housing, 
Parks, Dublin Fire Brigade and the Press Office. The final meeting is due to take place on 
23rd October.  
 
These meetings are held every year from September to gather all the internal DCC 
stakeholders with a view to plan for Halloween and ensure all staff in the Area Office are 
aware of the logging system used on the new Citizen Hub regarding bonfire material which 
now falls under three heading: 

 Bonfire material on Green open spaces or parks go to the Parks section under 
Bonfire reporting 

 Materials on the public Footpaths and Roads go to Waste Management 

 Materials in flat complexes, senior citizens and Housing voids go to Housing Dept 
 
   
Waste Management Services will have crews on ten days leading up to Halloween, the 
Parks department will have crews dispatched the weekend before, and the weekend of, 
Halloween while the Housing Department will have crews on call, however these times have 
yet to be confirmed.  Public Domain will have contractors working on the weekend before 
Halloween and the Halloween weekend up until 1.00pm on the Tuesday.  
 
Should this be shared on Modgov??? The contact names and number for the three 
relevant departments above are listed below:  
 

 Waste Management  Trevor.maher@dublicity.ie  086 383 1158 

 Parks    Ian.oloane@dublincity.ie  222 6649 

 Housing   june.walsh@dunlincity.ie  222 6469 

 Public Domain   tommy.collins@dublincity.ie  086 815 0179 
Richard.cleary@dublincity.ie  086 815 0441 
Joanne.osullivan@dublincity.ie  087 286 8325 

 
As always the Public Domain section will liaise with their local Garda stations in the run up to 
Halloween.  
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